
The last planning meeting was on the 5th October. A very short meeting with only two 
applications to be considered. A very rare occurrence. 
We have just received a consent for the pollarding of three willows on the river bank at the 
Riverlands. This was obtained by Chris Mousley on the JPC's behalf. This is part of our 
ongoing maintenance plan. A big expenditure hopefully to be approved by the Finance 
Subcommittee tonight. 
The Big Elephant is of course the Planning Meeting at Stratford on Wednesday 21st where 
the Wasps' application will be decided. I will be speaking against the proposal on behalf of 
the JPC. 
 
We need some more Counsellors on the Planning Sub Committee as with only four 
members we are only just quorate. Would any of the Councillors care to join us? 
 
MB  


